
Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 12-01d Receiver Road 

Frederick, Md. 21701 

16 September 1994 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I purchased your Whitewash series from you several years ago and you autographed them before 

you sent them and I'll always treasure the books and the great volume of knowledge that they 

contain. I recently purchased "Case Open" and "Post Mortem" 

I am planning to attend the C.O.P.A. Conference in Washington D.C. and on the last flyer that I 

received it said that you would be a presenter. If you are indeed going to attend I would like to 

know if I were to bring along "Case Open" and "Post Mortem" if you would autograph them for 

me. 
I would consider meeting you and having you sign these books a tremendous honor. I'll be looking 

forward to hearing from you. 

With Great Respect, 

Mark H. Rowe 

(310) 941-9917 



lurk Row 
11703 Alclad Ave., 
Whittier, CA 90605 

Dear Mr. Rowe, 

9/19/94 

 

 

I appreciate what you say about my books. Thanks. 

I do not appreciate that COPA announced me as a "presenter" when all at DOPA 

who knoll me know very well that any travel iu a danger to me and I avoid all the 

travel iessible and have not drived out of Frederick for the past 17 years. 

Nobody invited me, either. 

The irresponsible who pulled that one doe mot know me or he'd not have mis-

spelled my name. haybe a she, 1  do not know. 

Harold Weisberg 


